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Non-Uniform Day 

THANK YOU 

Ready  Respectful  Safe

Just a reminder that next week,
Tuesday 30th January, we are
asking the children to come to

school dressed as their favourite
animal in return for paying £1
which will be donated to the

Animal Care charity in Lancaster. 

I’d like to say thank you for your support regarding
behaviour at school. Since last week, myself and the staff

have seen an improvement across school and this has
allowed more lessons to be taught and enjoyed.  The

children and staff have been smiling and laughing all week
and it’s such a wonderful environment to be in. I expect all
of our children to succeed and being in class and actively

taking part in their learning will ensure this happens. so
THANK YOU for your continued support. Miss Griffiths



Super 
Scientist

Weekly Award Winners
This Week’s  V.I.P.s

Reception:  DJ
Year 1:  Laci-Mai
Year 2: Ashton
Year 3: Charlie
Year 4: Ellie
Year 5: Destiny C
Year 6: Aisha

This Week’s  Stars of
the Week

Reception: George
Year 1:  Miya
Year 2: Madelyn
Year 3: Marnie
Year 4: Lacey
Year 5: Eddie
Year 6: Charmaine

Reception: Morgan
Year 1: Noah
Year 2: Jacob
Year 3: Shaun-Henry
Year 4: 
Year 5: 
Year 6: Reece

Weekly Recognitions

111 
Miss G’s Staff V.I.P.
Miss Mackintosh 



Attendance Stars

Reception

Year One

Year Two

Year Three

Year Four

Year Five

Year Six TargetTarget
96%96%

80.3%80.3%

84.9%84.9%

79.5%79.5%

85.4%85.4%

92.6%92.6%

81.4%81.4%

75.2%75.2%



Star Readers
Well done to these children who have

completed Booktalks this week.

Evie Yr.4 
Grace Yr.4 

Michael Yr.4 
Brianna Yr.4 

Jakub Yr.4 

Julia Yr.4 
Sofia Yr.4 



Since football was removed from playtimes and lunchtimes just before
Christmas, I have been so happy to see the children actually using their
imaginations and playing games together! 
 I never used to take a lunch break, but now look forward to my time sat at the
window with a cup of tea watching our children play so beautifully. I’ve been so
impressed by their team spirit, that I thought it should be rewarded, therefore, I
will be selecting a child/children each week who had displayed the St. Joseph’s
Team Spirit and giving them a shout out.

This week I’m giving a St. Joe’s Shout Out to...

Eddie in Year 5 for being a true sportsman and team player.

Lydia in Year 1 for teaching others how to hula hoop!

Team Spirit Award


